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FTSE Russell notes that the UK Financial Conduct Authority (FCA) has today published detailed proposals and a 

consultation on proposed rules changes to the UK Listing Regime.  FTSE Russell is reviewing carefully and will provide a 

further update during Q1, 2024.     

As a reminder, FTSE Russell will review potential ground rule changes in accordance with the guidelines detailed within 

the FTSE Russell Policy for Benchmark Methodology Changes.   
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